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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes that, owing to historical and ongoing
discriminatory practices in the delivery of healthcare, including in the
administration of vaccines, there is distrust that needs to be acknowledged and
addressed by governments. Therefore, the Forum recommends that governments
collaborate with indigenous peoples’ representatives and leaders, provide
culturally appropriate information in indigenous peoples’ languages, engage with
indigenous healthcare practitioners and support indigenous peoples’
organizations that are already providing pandemic-related support in their
communities.
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